THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN
COLLEGE OF NATURAL SCIENCES

August 10, 1983 Lm“meMW,

Or. Steve Monti
Associate Vice President

for Academic Planning
MAI 201

Dear Steve:

The new catalog for the College of Natural Sciences contains sig-
nificant changes in the B.A. plan I. These changes will effect,
on a reasonably short time scale, all incoming upper division
transfer students. I enclose a copy of the memo from Bill Suth-
erland to Dean Robert King discussing his recommendation on how
to process these students this Fall,

The first three items deal with credit for English courses and we
would have no difficulty agreeing with these recommendations. We
would delay the implementation of four and five which deal with
the "substantial writing requirement” until after a review by the
College Committee or the University Committee, as appropriate,
which would provide us a Tist of acceptable courses for the sub-
stantial writing component, In the meantime, we will recommend
to all students that they defer taking their courses to meet this
writing requirement until the Spring semester. If for some rea-
son or other a student is unable to schedule courses in this
fashion, and is capable of meeting the degree requirements for
Spring or Summer graduation, we would handle on a case by case
basis petitions for course substitution for the courses approved
by the College Committee or University Committee. There should
only be a hand full of petitions, and these few would be reviewed
by Dr. James Vick in our office,.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Austin M. Bleeson

Austin M, Gleeson
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